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In response to neighborhood requests SDOT examined 
expanding Restricted Parking Zone (RPZ) 10. We shared a 
proposed plan with the neighborhood in October and held a 
public hearing on November 4, 2015.  

After considering public input, SDOT will expand Zone 10 to 
include the blocks identified in blue, beginning spring 2016.  
Residents on these blocks will be eligible for Zone 10 permits 
(currently $39 per vehicle per year). We will install Zone 10 
signs on the solid blue lined blocks, limiting vehicles without 
Zone 10 permits to 2-hour parking, Monday – Saturday,  
7 AM – 6 PM. Residents on the blocks with blue dashed lines 
will be eligible for permits, but those blocks will not have 
signs and parking will remain unregulated. We will not install 
Zone 10 signs adjacent to commercial properties. 

Parking occupancy in the area was approximately 75% 
and we believe demand for parking can be accommodated 
with RPZ signs on one side of the street. The expansion of 
Zone 10 aims to ensure that on-street parking can be used 
efficiently by all.



P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) is issuing a 
decision regarding the expansion of Restricted Parking Zone 10. 
The map on the other side of this postcard highlights in blue the 
blocks being added. Residents on these blocks will be eligible for 
Zone 10 permits. Zone 10 signs will be installed in spring 2016.

If you live on one of the blue highlighted blocks, you will receive  
a letter in early 2016 with instructions on how to purchase a  
Zone 10 permit. In the meantime, please visit  
www.seattle.gov/transportation/parking/parkingrpz.htm for 
general program details.

QUESTIONS?
Please contact Ruth Harper at ruth.harper@seattle.gov or  
(206) 684-4103.

Thank you to all who participated in this process.
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